
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Cherrytree Township will be accepting bids for approximately 150,000 gallons of salt 

brine (not regulated by PA DEP, product must be at least 25% chlorides) to be applied to 

various roads as directed by the township.  Bids will be accepted until 5:30 p.m. on 

Monday, May 6, 2024.  To obtain a bid packet, call the Secretary-Treasurer at (814) 827-

1078. 


